June 18,2018

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a joint special meeting with the Board of Finance and the K-12 Building
Committee on this date at the West Vine Street School at 4:45 p.m. Present were Selectwoman Kate Rotelfa and
Selectman John Prue. Also present were members of the press. First Selectman Rob Simmons was absent.

Mrs. Rotella called the meeting to order at 4:45 p.m.

The meeting consisted of a tour of the West Vine Street School building project led by the Construction Manager
Gilbane.

There being no further business to come before this Board, the meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m.
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Stacey Haskel
Recording Secretary



